
 

 

ENROLLING AT BAKER MIDDLE SCHOOL 

 

The Counseling Department wants to work with you and your child making your transition to Baker 

Middle School as smooth as possible. Whether you’re coming from another MCPS Middle School, 

another Maryland county or another state we are excited to meet and assist you and your child in 

making your middle school years a positive experience.  The Registrar and Counselors will familiarize 

you with “how things work” at Baker Middle School and the many activities and procedures in 

general.  Please take an opportunity to review our website and prepare any questions you may have.  

We will answer all questions, help you and our new student be prepared and excited to begin their 

experience along with creating a seven period day schedule that will meet your child’s educational 

requirements.  We look forward to meeting you and your family. 

Please contact Mrs. Bonnie Nichols, Registrar at 240-207-2410 for an appointment to enroll.   

Documents needed for enrolling 

 

 Proof of residency – Property Tax Bill or Current Lease and a copy of utility bill. 

 Birth Certificate 

 Immunizations 

 Report Card 

 Withdraw packet from current school 

 

  


